
 

8th July 2022 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

11th July Bikeability 

13th July -Year 6 

Leavers Mass at 

Sacred Heart Parish 

Church 

13th July Year 6 

Leavers Evening (TBC) 

15th July—Sports Day 

18th July 9.15am Year 

6 Leavers Assembly 

Tuesday 19th July 

1.30pm  Summer 

holiday break starts 
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This week we were visited by the Mandela 8 project to make 

our banners for our dreams and ambitions to be taken to the 

parade at Princes park on Monday. Year 5 and 6 learnt a lot  

about Nelson Mandela and his legacy of equality and justice. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



1 Thessalonians 5:12-13 13 Hold them in the highest 
regard in love because of their work. Live in peace 
with each other.  

British and Gospel Values 

Respect 

Respect means that 

you accept 

somebody for who 

they are, even when 

they’re different 

from you or you 

don’t agree with 

them. 

Respect in your 

relationships builds 

feelings of trust, 

safety, and 

wellbeing. 

Respect doesn’t 

have to come 

naturally – it is 

something you 

learn. 

THE IMPORTANCE 

OF ARRIVING ON 

TIME—(08.45-

08.55AM) 

WHOLE SCHOOL 

PHONICS AND READING 

TAKES PLACE FROM 

9AM—9.45 

THE IMPORTANCE OF 

PHONICS 

PHONICS IS ESSENTIAL 

FOR CHILDREN TO 

BECOME SUCCESSFUL 

READERS AND SPELLERS/

WRITERS IN THE EARLY 

YEARS OF SCHOOLING 

AND BEYOND.  

 

  2 

UN Rights of the 

Child 

 

Article 13  

Freedom of expression 

Every child must be 

free to express their 

thoughts and opinions 

and to access all kinds 

of information, as long 

as it is within the law.  

Congratulations to our wonderful artists who were 

the winners of our “Jubilee Portrait” competition 



CLASS OF THE WEEK— 

YEAR 1  

We have had a busy week with lots of fun learning. We used the 

computers to complete our e-books. This week we added 

different sounds to our work. We have enjoyed practicing our 

running and balancing skills to get ready for Sports Day which is on 

the 15th July. In RE, we have moved onto the topic ‘Neighbours’. 

We have been learning about neighbours who are close to us 

and also who our global neighbours are and how we can support 

them. Year 1 love music and we have been learning songs for the 

Year 6 Leavers Mass, they are so catchy and we can’t stop singing 

them! In music, Year 1 listened to the story of the Firebird 

composed by Stravinsky. We moved to the music and played 

instruments staccato and legato to match the music. 

 

 

THIS WEEK YEAR 1 

HAVE BEEN  

GLOBAL ARTISTS 

IN RE: 

LEARNING ABOUT 

HOT AND COLD 

CLIMATES IN 

GEOGRAPHY: 

  3 



Next week we will be wishing our wonderful Year 6 happiness and 

success in their new journeys onto secondary school. They had a 

fantastic time in Plas Menai and learnt new water sports skills  that were 

all about teamwork and  

perseverance. 


